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Lian-Sheng Ma 
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World Journal of Cardiology. 

 

Re: Revised version Manuscript NO: 65466 

Dear Editor, 

We would like to thank you and the reviewer for your interesting comments and 

constructive criticisms of our invited manuscript entitled: "Quantifying tissue 

perfusion after peripheral endovascular procedures. Novel tissue perfusion 

endpoints to improve outcomes.” that was submitted for publication in the World 

Journal of Cardiology. 

We have followed the reviewer’s remarks and hope that we address all comments 

adequately. Please find attached a point-by-point list of all the changes made. We 

also attach separately an annotated text file with numbered lines where you can 

refer for each change and revision made a clean revised manuscript.  

Yours sincerely, 

Stavros Spiliopoulos, MD, PhD, EBIR 

Associate Professor of Interventional Radiology 

National and Kapodistrian University of Athens, Greece 

 

Point by point reply 

Reviewer #1: 

Scientific Quality: Grade C (Good) 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

Conclusion: Minor revision 

Specific Comments to Authors: The article summarizes the subject well together with 

the literature. However, an important deficiency is that there are no pictures in an 

article about radiology. Therefore, figures related to the subject should be added to 

the article. 



Authors response: The authors would like to thank the reviewer for his comments 

and agree that images were necessary. We submitted 2 figures related to the subject. 

The authors also performed minor language polishing, as suggested by the reviewer 

(please see annotated manuscript). 

 

 


